






















 
 
 
 
 
Failed/cancellations and Missed appointment Policy 
 
As a courtesy to other great patients like yourself, please give us a minimum of 24 hours 
advance notice so we can adequately change our schedule to help other patients who have 
been waiting to get in for their dental needs. 
We need your help in keeping our schedule flowing properly to accommodate all 
patients; this can only be achieved if you give us 24 hours or more advance notice.   
We regret having to charge a $75 cancellation fee, but it is the only way to ensure we are 
all on the same page when it comes to staying on time and not letting another patient miss 
out a slot to get their treatment if we are not given ample notice of 24 hours or more. 
 
You must reach us, call our office at least 24 hours in advance and, speak to a team 
member directly.  Voicemails and Text messages are unacceptable to cancel 
appointments. This also includes weekends when we are not here and we are open 
Fridays half day until 12:00 noon.  If you have an appointment on a Monday you must 
reach us directly on Friday before noon.  
  
Valley View Dental will allow you to schedule again, however, if there is a second time 
where we do not receive 24 hours in advance you will be charged a $100 missed 
appointment fee plus there will be an additional $150 deposit due at the time of 
scheduling to hold your future appointments.    
 
This $150 will be applied to your treatment at the next appointment.  If two missed 
appointments occur within one year a 50% rescheduling fee will be required, of the 
dental procedure you are scheduled for, to hold that appointment.   
 
We set this in place to ensure all patients can be seen for their dental needs and no one 
misses out on their dental care due to missed appointments. 
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